

Republic of the Philippines DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION Region IX, Zamboanga Peninsula

Division of Zamboanga del Norte
Dipolog City



DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 070, s.2016

To:

Public Schools District Supervisors

Public and Private Elementary and Secondary Schools Heads

From:

NATIVIDAD P. BAYUBAY, CESO VI

Officer-In-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Subject:

POSTPONEMENT OF THE ADMINISTRATION OF THE LANGUAGE

ASSESSMENT FOR PRIMARY GRADES (LAPG) AND NATIONAL

ACHIEVEMENT TEST (NAT) FOR GRADE 6

Date:

February 22, 2016

As per Memorandum DM-CI-2016-0042 of DepEd Central Office dated February 1, 2016 from USEC Dina S. Ocampo, Undersecretary for Curriculum and Instruction, the Administration of the Language Assessment for Primary Grades (LAPG) for Grade 3 in March 8, 2016 and National Achievement Test (NAT) for Grade 6 on March 10, 2016 is postponed due to operational and administrative limitations.

The LAPG for grade 3 shall be administered on June 15, 2016 to all grade 4 pupils in all public elementary schools. On the other hand, the NAT for grade 6 shall be administered on June 17, 2016 to all grade 7 students in all public and private secondary schools nationwide.

In addition, NAT for Grade 10 will not be administered for SY 2015-2016. Further information in this regard was not discussed by the Bureau of Education Assessment (BEA).

Wide dissemination of the Memorandum is highly desired.